
Date  : 5/31/2017 11:39:40 AM
From  : "Pedro Ayala" 
To  : "Wes Pringle" 
Cc  : "Eileen Hunt" 
Subject  : 6430-40 W. Hollywood Blvd. & 1624-48 Wilcox Ave., LA, CA 90028 (CD 13)
Attachment  : NOP of EIR & Public Scoping Meeting.pdf;

Wes,

Please see attached document which arrived at our office.

It is a Notice of Preparation of an EIR & Public Scoping Meeting for a project is in the Hollywood area (at the above address).

Have a good day.
--

Pedro B. Ayala
Transportation Engineering Associate III
West LA / Coastal Development Review

Los Angeles Department of Transportation
213.485.1062 

***************************Confidentiality Notice************************************

This electronic message transmission contains information from the Los Angeles Department of Transportation, which may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, be
aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the content of this information is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately
by e-mail and delete the original message and any attachment without reading or saving in any matter.
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